
 
 

Sun Protection Policy  
 

Dear Parents 

 

We would like to draw your attention to our sun protection policy, 

which we have developed to ensure that we can all enjoy the sun safely 

over the coming months. 

 

We actively encourage all children to wear a hat when they play out-

side. Please send your child to kindergarten wearing a comfortable wide 

brimmed hat or legionnaire style cap.  

 

It is beneficial if the children also wear t-shirts with sleeves so that 

their shoulders are not uncovered. Please don’t send children to 

kindergarten in open back shoes such as flip flops, as these are not 

safe for the kindergarten environment. 

 

Please apply sunscreen to your child before they come to kindergarten 

as we will not be able to apply suncream at kindergarten due to the 

number of children who stay all day and sun cream allergies. We ask 

that you apply “Once a day” type suncream before your child arrives 

at kindergarten to ensure that they are protected for the whole day. 

 

This policy will be displayed on the notice board.  

 

Your support is very important to ensure that the children are 

adequately protected from the sun throughout the summer at 

kindergarten 

 

Thank you 


